
 
 From: Derek Talbot <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: 14 March 2016 09:48  
To: Amanda Mooney  
Subject: Closing of Lough Sheelin During the winter Months  
 
Hello  
As an Irish citizen I am absolutely outraged that an individual fishing club can try and stop myself and 
every other angler from fishing for my favoured quarry on a state owned lake. Lough Sheelin and 
every other Irish lough is belonging to us the people and we should all have the freedom to fish 
them.  
 
These so called clubs want to close the lakes to anglers when the trout season ends, that is a 
disgrace, not only to anglers, but to the local businesses that get revenue throughout the winter 
months from pike and coarse anglers. Elitism must stop, leave these waters alone.  
 
Very annoyed.  
Derek Talbot 


